[image: ]Letter to parents/careers. Please edit to meet the needs of your school.
Date
Dear Parents and Careers.
We are thrilled to announce an exciting new opportunity this term: the Pioneer Cadets Bronze Award at the name of your school. 
Think of Pioneer Cadets as a cross between the Cubs, the Brownies, and the Duke of Edinburgh Awards for primary school children. Pioneer Cadets gives children opportunities to thrive beyond the classroom. 
With an equal starting point for all children, each award contains seven one-hour sessions, which children will complete after school under the guidance of staff name here. 
As part of their awards, children will receive a special cadet pack, including a notebook, pencil, headdress, cap badge, Cadet Achievement Book and zip-wallet. Upon completing their awards, children will be presented with certificates of completion and pin badges, instilling a sense of pride in their achievements. We hope to make this presentation at a special celebration assembly to which parents and careers will be invited. 
[image: ]Following the Bronze Award, children can progress to complete their Silver and Gold Awards later in the academic year. 
The children were informed about the awards through a special assembly in school. If you would like more information about the awards, please scan the QR code. 
To cover the cost of the children’s cadet kit and achievement resources, we ask parents/careers to contribute £2 per session over the seven weeks of an award. (Edit or delete if not applicable)
With only twenty places available for the first cohort, places will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. This exciting opportunity has been proven to develop proud, happy, and confident children, and we look forward to offering this unique opportunity in our school. 
To register a place for your child. Complete as per your school’s joining instructions. 
Yours sincerely, 
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